

Tel (907) 586-1325 • Fax (907) 463-5480 • www.akml.org

February 20, 2014

Honorable Senator Peter Micciche, Senate Community & Regional Affairs Butrovich Room 205 State Capitol Building Juneau, AK 99811

RE: SB 157

Dear Senator Micciche,

The Alaska Municipal League has spoken to the Fairbanks North Star Borough with regards to SB 157. They have stated that they have needed help pertaining to boundary changes for fire districts and this is a tool they have requested in order to achieve their goals.

We thank you for paying attention to the needs of municipalities in their goals to become more efficient and effective. To that end, the Alaska Municipal League offers full support for SB157.

Costrue Wasserman

Sincerely,

Kathie Wasserman

Executive Director